
Golden Key Alumni Chapter of Houston

Minutes from the meeting on

July 29, 2001

4:00 p.m.

I. Tonya disclosed our current financial status and that she had opened
an account for us through a bank.  Also, a couple of the officers were
reimbursed funds for things they paid for the Kick Off Event

II. International Convention
A. The costs were discussed and two of the members present

announced their intention to attend.
B. Brandon and Irsan agreed to attend the convention

III. Tonya/Kelly reported that we have four new members making the
total number of alumni members for the Houston chapter: 37

IV. We agreed that our next meeting will be on Sunday, August 26, 2001
at 4 p.m. at Chacho �s again.


